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President’s Note 
Save these Dates! For fun and exciting chapter events! 
The Greater Kansas City Chapter of People to People International has two exciting 

events later in the year that you will want to get on your calendar now.  Details on these 

events will follow later in the year. 

   

A Celebration of International Friendship 
Presented in Part by the David Beaham Family 
August 22, 2014 
On August 22, 2014, our chapter, in conjunction with the Command and General Staff 

College Foundation, the David Beaham Foundation and People to People International, 
will sponsor a gala at the Kauffman Center for the Performing Arts. The event will honor 



the late David Beaham, a longtime supporter of the International Military Student (IMS) 

program at Fort Leavenworth, and the current classes of international military students.  

 

The 7:00 p.m. program will begin with a reception in the atrium of the Kauffman Center 

with hors d’oeuvres, followed by a parade of flags carried by the international military 

students and a musical program. After a wonderful musical program, dessert and 

beverages will be served in the atrium. This will be a first-class program at a very 

reasonable price. This event will be open to all chapter members, regardless if they are, or 

are not, currently sponsoring an international military student. Trust me, you don’t want 

miss it. Watch for details. 

   

A Day at the Deanna Rose Farmstead 
September 21, 2014 
On September 21, 2014, GKCPTP will again offer the international military students, their 

sponsors and prospective chapter members a day at the Deanna Rose Farmstead in 

Johnson County, Kansas. This has been a very popular event with the international 

military students and chapter members for several years. 

 

The event offers food, fun and a chance to spend the day with your international military 

student (and family) if you are a sponsor or a chance to meet the students and other 

chapter members if you are not. It is also a great event to invite prospective members so 

they can get a first-hand feel of the fun they’re missing (unless they join!).  Details of this 

event will be communicated in the future. 

 

I hope to see you at these great upcoming events. Barbara and I have put them on our 

calendar. Will you do the same? 
 

Warm regards, 

Larry Dolci  

 

 
 



Chapter Calendar 

 
Note:  Note: 14-01 class graduates June 2014; 14-02 class graduates Dec. 2014; 15-01 

class graduates June 2015  

 

 
 
 
 



Travel Share  
Long-time members Dan and Rosemary Karp shared some photos from their February 

2014 cruise to Honduras & Belize. In each country they were fortunate to spend time with 

their past officer and spouse from each of these countries. 

 
Honduras:  Lt Colonel Omar Videa and his wife Imelda, Class of 2007. 

 



 
Belize:  B/G (Ret) Dario Tapia and his wife Maria, Class of 2005 and member of the 
Leavenworth Hall of Fame.  

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

http://gkcptp.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=13475723c6874302bb7c2c2dd&id=2d54abcae9&e=eb8c2ad56a
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